
Newsletter The Christingle service is now on
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm
at the Cambourne Church. 

This is for children in KS2 only
(Years 3-6). Parents are welcome to
join us at the church for this service. 

Welcome

Christingle -
Change of Date

Diary Dates

 8th December 2023

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team 

December 2023
Tues 12th       Year 3 Swimming
Wed 13th       KS2 Christingle
Wed 13th       Online Worry Workshop
Wed 13th       FS Nativity (Bumblebees)
Thurs 14th       FS Nativity (Dragonflies)
Fri 15th           Christmas Jumper Day &       
Christmas Dinner
Tues 19th        Year 3 Swimming
Tues 19th        Class Parties
Wed 20th       Last day of term - Non
Uniform Day

January 2024
Thurs 4th         INSET Day
Fri 5th             First Day Back
Mon 8th          Year 3 WOW Day
Tues 9th          Year 3 Swimming

Each year, we make hampers for some
of our families to help during the festive
period. If you would like to donate any
items towards these hampers, please
leave them on the table in the office
foyer. Please no fresh/perishable items. 
If you would like to nominate a family
or yourself, please email Mrs Hubbard
IFSW@jeavonswood.org

Christmas Hamper
Donations

This week we had our KS1 Performance
of “Ralph the Reindeer” which was a
huge success! Next week is the
Foundation Stage Nativity, and the KS2
Christingle.
We are so proud of the hard work all
the children have been doing. Miss
Hamilton was especially proud of Olivia
in Squirrels for her creative writing
which you can read in the attachments.

KS1 Christmas
Performance

Here are some services and websites  
you can access for help if you are
affected by any of these issues:

Keep Your Head Mental Health
Service
https://www.keep-your-head.com/

Digital Mental Health Care:
https://www.koothplc.com/

Free 24/7 Mental Health Text
Support:
https://giveusashout.org/

CEOP Education:
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

Racism and Mental Health:
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/you
ng-person/coping-with-life/racism-
and-mental-health

Autism and Mental Health:
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/you
ng-person/mental-health-
conditions/autism-and-mental-health

Childline 0800-1111

In the event of a mental health crisis
support can be obtained from 111
option 2 or by going to A & E

Mental Health Toolkit

A huge congratulations to KS1 for
their amazing Christmas performance
of “Ralph the Reindeer” this week.
Everyone performed brilliantly, they
said their lines loudly and clearly,
sang the songs beautifully, and did
super dancing! We are so proud of
them all!

A huge thank you to you all for your
hard work in helping with learning
lines, and providing costumes, and for
your generous donations on the day.
We raised £200!

Well done to our incredible staff for
putting on the performance and for all
their hard work!

Christmas Celebrations
We have lots of fun planned in the run
up to Christmas! You will get an update
from your child’s teacher but here is a
summary of what’s coming up:

Friday 15th December
Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas
Dinner (book via ParentPay)
Tues 19th December
Class Parties
Wed 20th December
PTA Non-Uniform Day


